
ELECTRICITY^ 
AUTHORITY 

T E  M A N A  H I K O  |  

31 January 2017 

 
 

 
Parliament Buildings 
Wellington 

@parliament.govt.nz 

Dear  

OIA request - motor vehicles 

I refer to your email of 30 January 2017 in which you requested information about motor 
vehicles owned or leased by the Electricity Authority. 

Your request has been assessed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). 

Set out below are the responses for the Electricity Authority. 

• As of 30 January 2017, the Authority did not own or lease any motor vehicles. 
• Since November 2008, the Authority: 

o has not acquired or leased any vehicles 
o has had no running or lease costs for vehicles 
o has not disposed of and/or had leases terminated on, any vehicles. 

Yours sincerely 

Carl Hansen 
Chief Executive 
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